
 
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

 

Spring1/March 14th 2025  

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

Dear families, 

We are delighted to invite you all into school next week for parent/carer consultations. 

This is your opportunity to hear about the amazing achievements of the children and to 

find out more about how we can work together to support further progress. Please be 

reminded that these appointments with teachers are for ten minutes only and that, if you 

require a longer discussion, this should be arranged at an alternative time to ensure 

other families are not kept waiting this week. However, please feel free to stay and look 

through your child’s books which will be outside the classrooms. I will also be available 

to chat to you all. Of course, children with SEN do need longer appointments and the 

final SEN review meetings will also take place next week. You should have already had, 

or be expecting, appointments with  Mrs Smith and class teachers.  

Happy weekend everyone and congratulations for another fantastic week! 

Love from Mrs Thorpe x 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming 

Events for your Diary. 

✓ SEN Reviews ongoing 

✓ Parent/Carer 

Consultation evenings 

19th and 20th March 

✓ Tag Rugby Festival at 

Westfield 21st March 

✓ Comic Relief 21st March-

you are welcome to wear 

red or dress with a 

comedy theme! Uniform 

also welcome of course! 

✓ Easter Disco 25th March 

✓ Rocksteady Concert 26th 

March 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

Class Attendance 

Y6SW 97.8% 

Y3/4CJ 96.5% 

Y3/4HH 94.7% 

Y5RC 94.3% 

Y6JS/SB 93.8% 

Y3/4AM 88.7% 

The class winning extra playtime this week are Y6SW - well done! 

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, strawberries and 

cookies with Mrs Thorpe!  

Laila from Y6JS/SB For showing fantastic focus on her learning this week-
especially in maths. We are so proud of your effort Laila! 

Freya from Y6SW For being courageous and answering so many questions in 
class. Thank you for joining in with such enthusiasm this week-
well done! 

Macey from Y5RC For really stepping up with courage in every subject this week. 
Thank you for trying so hard Macey-we really appreciate you! 

Rosie from Y3/4HH For showing outstanding levels of courage this week to 
overcome challenges. This is absolutely brilliant Rosie! 

India from Y3/4AM For showing friendship, kindness and care to everyone. Thank 
you so much-we really are lucky to have you India! 

Olivia from Y3/4CJ  For showing such a positive attitude to your learning. You are 
so hard-working and always show the courage to challenge 
yourself-Fantastic Olivia! 

Congratulations to our star readers this week –Olivia, Aaron, Georgia, Baraa, Tommy and Harry 

please choose a donated book to keep! 

Class of the week to sit on the benches in Collective Worship next week are Y3/4AM for 

remaining on the blue door- 100% of the class!  

The second class to sit on benches this week are Y3/4HH. You have been lining up beautifully at 

the end of lunchtime and showing The Emmanuel Way at all times. Amazing! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“And Jesus concluded, ‘In your opinion, which of these three acted like a neighbour towards 

the man attacked by the robbers?’ 

The teacher of the Law answered, ‘The one who was kind to him.’ 

Jesus replied, ‘You go, then, and do the same.” 

Luke (10,37) 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

  

  

                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Congratulations to our amazing 

World Book Day winners whose 

chosen prize books arrived this 

week! We are excited to display 

your amazing writing based on the 

picture book ‘The Invisible’-simply 

incredible work! 

A huge Emmanuel well done to the above children 

who have achieved a TTR pro badge for this half 

term. They have put in lots of time and effort to 

remain fluent with their times tables facts! Well 

done! 👏 

 Well done to Mia 

from Year 4 who 

has worked really 

hard to achieve 

Stage 3 Swimming. 

We are really 

proud of your 

courage and 

perseverance Mia! 
Emmanuel’s Golden Learners of the week. 

Thank you for showing The Emmanuel Way! 


